CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing
Minutes of Hearing
September 12,2019

6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on September 12, 2019 at Long
Memorial Hall. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Forsythe.

Councilors present: Dennis Robinson, Tom Joyce, Vanessa Pegram, Wayne
Linnenbringer, John Robinson, and Adam Parks.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Tim Porter, Breckin Shoemaker, Greg Beavers, Paula Cartee,
Floyd Massey, Travis Trokey, Michelle Daniel, Larry Lacy, Todd Mecey, and Sgt. Cliff
Bone.

Mayor Forsythe stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding an:

Application for a Final Record Plat at 217 Hillsboro Road (Case FRP-19-005). The
property is currently zoned as “R-2: Single-Family Residential”. Submitted by the City of
Farmington on behalf of David Dwight Lee Menge.

Tim Porter, Development Services Director, explained the request stating that the 6,600
square foot lot would be utilized to tie into the planned stormwater management system
to the north and that the lot size is allowed to be nonconforming since it will be used for
utilities.

Larry Lacy, Public Works Director, clarified that the property would be used for an outlet
pipe with no fill.

Hearing closed 6:38 p.m.
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